
 

Testimony in Opposition to bill hb2136 House committee on education

NAME: Jodie Vickers: Parent of Three students in Shawnee 

Mission School District, Local Small Business Owner

EMAIL ADDRESS: Jodie.vickers@gmail.com

Elected Officials: Chair Estes & Members of the Committee,

I appreciate the your time to hear my Opposition to 

bill hb2136

 I, a Child of a Kansas Public School educator and 

administrator, A Student of Kansas Schools (LSD497) and 

a current Parent of students in SMSD School district, I 

can not express enough the importance of our public 

school system and ensuring Equality to ALL students in 

the state of kansas, not just the ones with the privilege 

of a private education. 

expanding the the tax credit scholarship voucher 

program can not happen. this will further divide the 

opportunities for all kansas children and the future of 

kansas. a future that will be taking care of you ( or not 

taking car of you if you don’t properly fund their 

education.) 

the original goal  of providing low-income students 

with more opportunities is where this program needs to 

stop.



Kansas Tax Dollars MUSt exclusively fund our public 

schools, and bills which create opportunity for wealthy 

(  and corporations) to reduce their tax liability year 

after year does not enhance the success of Kansas as a 

whole.

Education Tax Credits undermine the funding, 

promised to all students, public schools so desperately 

need to strengthen our public schools. 

Fund our schools, fully! 

It is imperative that funds not be diverted to subsidize 

the private choices of some, Privileged, predominantly 

white citizens, while undermining the education and 

opportunities of others. 

Elected officials voting in support of hb2136 are voting 

to further uplift the privileged population, Promoting 

the Republican goal of White supremacy in the state of 

Kansas. Disgusting!

a better use of tax payer funds by Elected Officials on 

this council is to Fully Fund our Special Education 

programs, I have a child whom was abandoned by the 

state of Kansas by underfunding of special education.  

this must stop. School districts can not offer all of 

these services on their own.

Eliminating funding to our public schools eliminates 

the best we can give kansas, today and for the future.  

Wealthy families whom prefer private schools are already 

providing this opportunity to their children without 

assistance from tax payers at their own choice.  Leave 

them to their choice and continue using Public funds 



to Fund Public choices, not the choices of the 

Privileged. 

 Eliminating funding for Public schools  while Voting 

to moving forward with any voucher program is you, 

as an elected official voting for the Demise of Kansas 

Education, all students in the state of kansas and the 

progress and success of the future of the state. 

Thank you for your listening ears, I am hopeful you will 

listen to your constituents and make the right choice 

for all Kansas children and vote against any change to  

Vouchers for Kansas Schools.

Jodie Vickers. Overland Park, KS


